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I think it so important in these times for states to take responsibility for their land, 

wildlife and forest to protect them for now and the generations to come. I live in the 

forest and know how fragile it is... being around wildlife I think reminds us that we are 

all part of the planet.. all  living on it striving for balance and not domination. Please 

pass this bill so that wildlife will be protected for our children and our children's 

children.  

 

thank you, Kathy Marshal  


